
Andrew Beattie - Closing of Victoria Street at Princess Highway 

  
As there are 2 x retirement villages at the end of Victoria St it would seem to me foolish to restrict easy 

access to the Highway for elderly drivers….Retirement Villages were allowed and now the RMS wants to 

make it difficult it seems, Emergency access is vital and surely it is unreasonable to change the traffic flow to 

this extent 
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